
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

January Feb 4, 2024

Monday
February 5

Tuesday
February 6

Wednesday
February 7

Thursday
February 8

Friday
February 9

Grades 4-6 Handbells - Basketball Intramurals
(Gr 3-4) at lunch
recess

Grades 3-6 Choir -

Winter Walk Day

Teachers’ Convention -
No school for students

Teachers’ Convention -
No school for students

Dear Forest Green Families,

Winter Walk Day
Winter Walk Day is on Wednesday February 7th. Winter Walk day encourages people across
Alberta to be active in all kinds of weather. It's a great opportunity for our students to get some
fresh air and exercise. Spending time outside everyday, promotes both mental and physical
health. Please ensure your students are dressed appropriately for the weather so they can
enjoy a little extra time outside this day!

Shumka Dancers
We have the Shumka dancers coming for our next cultural event on February 22 at 1:30pm. The
performance will be approximately 45 minutes. The performers will be showcasing two
Ukrainian dances, describing all of their costumes, and showing the students how to do two
moves. They will end the performance with a question and answer session. Parents are
welcome to join us!

Report Cards
Report Cards went live on Tuesday of this last week, if you have not read your child’s report
card yet please log into the Parent Portal to see how your child is doing in their learning!

Looking for Guest Chefs
Do you like to cook or bake? We are hoping you will consider being a Guest Chef here at
Forest Green. You tell us what you want to make and what ingredients you need, what grade of
students you want to work with, and how many students you are comfortable working with. We
will make the arrangements on our end and all you have to do is come and share your talents
with us. Student chefs will love to learn from you and students throughout the school will enjoy
eating your creations! Please email Leah if you are interested in being a Guest Chef at
leah.andrews@psd.ca.

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2023/2024 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!
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We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda
(Principal and Assistant Principal)

School Council & the Fundraising Society

Forest Green Fundraising Society has decided to hold a Read-a-thon again this year!

Read-a-thons actually get your reader excited about reading and it gives friends and family the
opportunity to encourage your child to read even more.

Our Read-a-thon starts Monday February 26, 2024.

About one week before our Read-a-thon starts we will send home instructions on how to
activate your reader's personal page. This is where you will be able to view and record their
progress.

We encourage you to activate your reader’s account today by clicking on
https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/323738373937 and following the simple instructions.

We've chosen Read-a-thon because it will not take much of your time, gives your child a reason
to read and helps in the development of stronger reading skills.

We hope EVERYONE participates.

Thanks so much,

Forest Green Fundraising Society

mailto:forestgreen@psd.ca
https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/323738373937

